
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 29th September 2023

We are Learning:

 English – Reading, responding to illustrations and creating a narrative.

 Art – Exploring mark making and collage of flora and fauna and insects. 

 Maths – Comparing numbers and objects using appropriate language

 Science – Continuing our topic of animals including humans.

 Phonics – long and short ‘oo’ and ar

 Computing – Using Beebot floor robots to understand position and direction 

 Geography – Exploring seasonal changes; summer to autumn.

 RE – Our World; creation and giving thanks.

Penguins and Puffins 

had great fun learning 

outside the classroom 

making leaf faces using 

natural materials. 

Our new English topic is Our Wild World: 

Your child is welcome to bring in a book 

about their favourite animals; this can 

be either a non fiction book or a story 

book to share with the class (please 

write their name inside).

Class helpers 
It would be lovely to have more helpers for our 

classes on a regular basis. This could be for outdoor 

learning and listening to readers. Even an hour a 

week would be amazing! Please pop to the office at 

either site to collect the details you will need to 

apply for a DBS certificate. 

LOTC: Maths Day and Autumn Scavenger Hunt

Curriculum Day: 2nd November 2023; All children on Brockham site

Remember: Individual photos will take place next week on Wednesday 4th at Brockham & 
Thursday 5th at Leigh – Puffins please come in school  uniform and not PE kit.


